Smart Wonders School o5,

CONFDENT COMPETENT CARING

Saturday , 31st July, 2021 SWS/ACD/2021-22/16

Dear Parent

Greetings from Smart Wonders!
It's rightly said, “There is more Joy in giving than in receiving'.

As we celebrate the ‘Joy of Giving’ this month, we are pleased to share with you that this year we are
collaborating with ‘Aashray’, an NGO based in Mohali, which works to provide education to the vulnerable sections of
the society in India and promote social inclusion so that they can be empowered to effectively participate in the
mainstream development of the country.

We request you all to come forward to donate the following items so that these can be made available to the
students who need them the most.

1. Notebooks, Text Books, Dictionaries (Hindi & English), Atlas, School Bags

2. Old school shoes - socks/uniform and Toys

3. All Stationary Items (eg. Pencils, Pens, Colour pencils, Crayons, Geometry box etc.)
4. Soaps, Masks and Sanitizers

You may drop the following items neatly packed in the boxes with a message for the child who will be receiving it at
the school gate from 02.08.21- 17.08.21.

(Kindly ensure that the old items are in good condition.)

Looking forward to a whole hearted participation from your side.

Warm Regards

Focrs,

Poonamiit Kaur
Principal



